




















H - Zadar – Local Organization that will 
Support Relationship 

 
As confirmed by the Croatian Consul General based in Chicago, the City of Zadar 
and a local NGO will have the responsibility of managing and fostering the Sister 
City relationship with Milwaukee.  As noted in an earlier document, the Mayor 
has already appointed a person to spearhead that effort. 

Zadar City officials have decided to ask three local NGOs to play this key role, in 
very much the same way that the Federation of Croatian Societies has played 
such a role here in Milwaukee.  The three Zadar NGOs are: 

 Association of Trades and Crafts Zadar (Udruzenje obrtnika Zadar) 

 Zadar City Sports’ Community (Sportska zajednica Grada Zadar) 

 Zadar Writers Association (Udgruga Zadarski Pisci). 
 

City officials will play host to any delegation coming from Milwaukee and will be 
part of the delegation that eventually visits Milwaukee. 
















